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-----Original Message-----
From:

Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2020 6:16 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Calloway REIT and Wedgewood Columbus Ltd

Thank you for allowing us to voice our opinions and concerns regarding the upcoming developments in Vaughan.

Based on my review of the proposals, I would like to oppose these projects because the infrastructure in Vaughan
was not built to tolerate the increased population. Also, we feel that the projected height of the proposed properties
would have a negative impact on surrounding businesses and the residential areas as it could impact sunlight
exposure.

Having been a resident in Vaughan for over 27 years, having seen the development of Vaughan and all the changes
to our community it seems as though this proposal will diminish the integrity and reputation that has been
established in Vaughan.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Ottaviano and Madalena Rizzello
Sent from my iPad





